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Healthy competition between students in the badminton
championship

The Deanship of Student Affairs organized a Badminton Championship at Al Ain University, Al
Ain campus, with the participation of AAU students which continued for two days.

The first place in male championship was for Mohammad Hassan from the College of
Engineering, while on the female championship, the first place was to Safoora Yasmina from the
College of Pharmacy.

Organizing this championship is within the deanship’s framework to enhance students’
activities and their intention to provide all students with continuous fun and interest with a
competitive approach.
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